
Spring 2026



The Susanne Lawrenz-Miller Exhibit Hall

is TEMPORARILY CLOSED & reopening in Spring 2026

The Exhibit Hall is temporarily closed for the Life Support System 

The Exhibit Hall is temporarily closed for the Life Support System 

renovation and is reopening in Spring 2026. In the meantime, 

please enjoy the Aquatic Nursery, Exploration Center, outdoor 

educational stations and engaging public programs like tidepool 

walks and other activities.
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